
 

 

 

 

 

 1st April 2022  

After School Clubs will end on 
the following dates: 

 

Ready to Learn—Friday 1st April 

Homework Clubs—Wednesday 30th 
March 

Football—Monday 4th April 2022 

P2 & 3 Multisports—Tuesday 5th April 

P5-7 Netball—Tuesday 5th April 

Rockets—Wednesday 6th April 

Eco-Club—Wednesday 6th April 

P6 & 7 Rugby—Thursday 7th April 

 

After School Clubs do not run in Term 
3. 

Easter Holidays 

School Closes Friday 
8th April at 12.00pm 
and reopens Monday 
25th April at 9.00am. 

 

Walking Bus 

There will be a walking bus leaving 
from the Castle at 8.30am on Thurs-
day 7th April. We hope you will join us 
as this is the first one we have been 
able to hold in over 2 years. All chil-
dren must be accompanied by a family 
member for the walk up to school. 

WHAT DO I DO IF MY CHILD IS ILL?  

Recently in school, there have been bouts of illness including Chicken Pox and flu. If 
your child is diagnosed with an illness, which means they cannot come to school, please 
inform us by ringing the Office on the first morning they will be absent. We ask all par-
ents follow this up with a brief explanatory note when the child returns to school. The 
following is guidance provided by the Health Protection Agency: 

• Chicken Pox 5 days absence from onset of rash. 

• Whooping Cough 5 days absence from onset of rash. 

• Scarlet Fever 5 days absence from onset of rash.  

• Diarrhoea/ Vomiting Until symptoms have settled for 48 hours. 
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